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Making a Difference 
 
Each week we will share examples of acts of 
kindness shown by our staff members or by our 
students.  We hope that you enjoy getting a 
glimpse of the character displayed at KES.  

 
SJEA Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Poster and  

Essay Contest 
 
Several of our students participated in the SJEA Dr. Martin Lu-
ther King, Jr. Poster and Essay Contest. They submitted  
beautifully drawn pictures and well written essays.  We are so 
proud of their participation, as well as the recognition that they 
received. Below is a list of the winners of the contest:  
1st place-Julia Jockell—Ms. Marsh’s class 
2nd place-Autumn Tivey-Mrs. Veronica Sturm 
3rd place-Jade Noel-Ms. Elizabeth Marsh 
4th place-Jayquan Lee-Mrs. Veronica Sturm 
 
Essays were submitted by the following students in Mr. Elmore’s 
class: Dylan Ball, Devin Delaney, Idarian Jackson, and Jayden 
Smith 
 

Pre-Order Your 2014/2015 Yearbook!!  

 

Order forms for our 2014/2015 Ketterli-

nus full-color yearbooks are being sent 

home with students this week. The cost 

for each yearbook is $25. 00 until March 31st. After that 

date, the price will increase to $30.00 per book. The 

KES yearbook will be jammed packed with fun photos 

of special times that were created this school year!! 

Please note: At this time, all payments must be made 

payable to “Leornard’s” NOT to Ketterlinus.  Checks 

can be sent in with your child but please remember to 

make it payable to Leonard’s. Only a small number of 

yearbooks have been ordered so  place your order early! 

Please note that any payment made payable to  

Ketterlinus will be returned to you . See the yearbook 

order form for complete details.  

To pre-pay for a yearbook with a debit or credit card, 

please visit www.learnards.com/yearbooks. Use the code 

32245 to place an order.  

Dear KES Volunteers, 

     I just love my job!! Your eagerness to volunteer makes my job 

so much easier! Thank you!  I truly appreciate your giving hearts. 

Our current volunteer needs are:  

**volunteers to cut out numbers using the die-cut machine 

**volunteers(both male and female)  interested in becoming a 

mentor 
I once read the following quote: “Feeling gratitude and not expressing it 

is like wrapping a present and not giving it.”  

-Williams Arthur Ward 

I hope that you know how much we appreciate all of you!  

Michelle Moore 

Dear KES Family and Friends,  
  
I hope that you are all doing well with your resolution goals.  The 
kids are doing outstanding in school.  In the mornings the students 
are either  reading or writing in their journals.  Our kids are amaz-
ing!   Thank you for raising such fine children.    
  
We are excited to announce that Ketterlinus Elementary and the 
North Shores Vilano Improvement Association are partnering up 
to present the Vilano Bridge 5k in April.  The committee is looking 
for sponsorships for this race .  Everything  from items in the 
goody bags to monetary donations are needed.  The race is now a 
certified course and will be CHIP TIMED!  This will be a great event 
in our community that will also benefit our students.   If you are 
interested in sponsoring this great event,  please contact Christine 
Montafur @ mcangel458@aol.com or Meredith May at  
MeredithMay@yahoo.com. 
  
Speaking of races, the Matanzas 5k and the Character Counts 6k 
are two great events that we would love to see TEAM KES repre-
sented.  We encourage you can participate in both.  KES has had a 
strong showing in both events in the past.  We might be small, but 
we are MIGHTY!   GO TEAM KES!    Registration forms can be 
found at the front desk and on our website.   Please indicate that 
you are part of "Ketterlinus" on both events.  
  
Have a great LONG weekend!   Remember that ther e is NO school 
on Monday in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.  
  

Kathy Tucker 

Student of  the Week 
 

VPK:  Kennedy Logan 
Kindergarten:  Amy Bowler, Bennett Anthony, 
Carter Medley 
 1st Grade:  Aiden Rumrell, Carlyn McLeroy, Aaliyah 
Williams, Nolan Simms 
2nd Grade:  Olivia Satterfield, Elijah Lee,  
Lily Oldham, Hayden Rooney 
3rd  Grade:  Madalyn Singleton, Thomas  
Daugherty, Emma Eckel 
4th Grade:   Christian Crespo, Hunter Gatchell,  
Noah Mashburn, Edgar Alexander 
5th Grade:   Adriana Victorino, Clint Griffin, Kaleb 
Tolzman,  
The Cove:   

Volunteer of the Year 
Each school year we identify volunteers in 
three categories to represent KES as our 

Volunteers of the Year. Each of you deserve recogni-
tion which makes this  a difficult process. We would like 
to thank the following volunteers for representing KES 
so well during the 2013/2014 school year: David Rice, 
Heather Brecko and Syndi Simmerson. Look for the 
names of our 2014/2015 in next week’s edition of the 
Dolphin Digest.  

Donuts With Dad 
 

Calling All Dads!! Come enjoy a donut with your 
child on Friday, January 30th from 7:45 a.m. to 
8:15 a.m.  This is a great time to spend time with 

your child, get to know their school friends, and meet other dads.  
Please send the below rsvp in  

by January 28th.  
————————————————————————— 

RSVP for Donuts with Dad 
Student’s Name: ________________________________________ 
 
Total # attending (including student) : _____________________ 

mailto:mcangel458@aol.com
mailto:MeredithMay@yahoo.com


*~* Dates to Remember *~* 

 

01/19            ML King Day—NO SCHOOL 

01/30            Donuts With Dad—7:45 a.m.—8:15 a.m. 

02/02            Staff Inservice Day—No School for Students  

02/03            PTO meeting @ 7:45 a.m. 

02/10            SAC meeting @ 7:45 a.m. 

02/03            Spirit Night at Buffalo Wild Wings 

03/12            Spirit Night at Chick-Fil-A 

 

Tuesday 

 

Cheese or Pepperoni 

Calzonettes 

Crunchy Tacos 

Chicken Nuggets 

Corn 

Assorted Fruit 

  

Thursday 
 

Pasta & Meatballs 

Fajita Chicken Wrap 

Chicken Nuggets 

Spinach & Romaine  

Salad 

Sweet Peas 

Assorted Peas 

Garlic Breadstick 

Friday 
 

BBQ Chicken 

Cheese or Pepperoni 

Pizza Wedges 

Steamed Carrots 

Green Beans 

White Wheat Roll 

100% Juice 

Monday 
 

 

No School 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken Nuggets 

Fajita Chicken Salad 

Cherry Tomato &  

Celery 

Dippers 

Sweet Peas 

Apple Slices 

Garlic Breadstick 

Lunch Menu for the week of January 20th, 2015  

News from the Art Room 
 

Kindergarten students have been 
learning to tie their shoes! Please en-
courage them and offer “practice” by 

asking them to tie your shoes!! 
 
Art Club registration is open to students in K and 
1st grades. Registrations will be accepted through 
January 26 . Get them in fast! Only the first 15 
(fifteen) students can be accepted! 

Odyssey of the Mind 

 
In November KES started an Odyssey of the Mind 

club.  Odyssey of the Mind is an international crea-

tive problem solving competition.  Team members 

work together to solve a predefined problem and 

present their solution to the problem at a competition that will be 

held in March.  Teams compete at the regional level first and 

then, depending on placement, progress to the state level.  This 

year we have one primary team coached by Shane Billette and 

Jessica Bradshaw.  In addition we have two Division 1 teams 

coached by Brooke Smith and Nancy Thomas.  Good luck to all 

of the participants.  

Let’s Celebrate  

Literacy Week  
January 26-30, 2015 

 

Book Swap: Is your book shelf full 
of books that you have enjoyed, 
but now there is no room for new 
books? How about swapping your 
gently used books for other gen-

tly used books? Here’s how: 

From Monday, January 26th – 
Thursday, January 29th bring your 
gently used books to the library.  
Please check that your books are 
free of stains, rips, and writing. 
Any books found to be in poor con-
dition will not be accepted. Then, 
on Friday, January 30th,  you will 
have an opportunity to choose a 
new-to-you book or books from all 
of the books collected. 
Remember that books will be 
swapped with like books. So, pic-
ture books will be swapped for pic-
ture books, chapter books for 
chapter books, hardcover for hard-
cover, etc. The number of books 
collected from you will equal the 
number of books you may choose 
to take home. 
Recycling at its best! 


